
GUIDELINES: 

PERMISSION TO WRITE UP 
 

During the 3rd GAC meeting, students will typically request permission to write up.  By this point, the student must have made 

substantial progress in their research activities and demonstrate an understanding of major concepts and basic principles in their 

field of research, and is familiar with the literature, including latest advances and controversies. The oral presentation should be 

clear, and the student should answer questions appropriately. 

Should the student fail to obtain permission from the GAC to proceed with writing their MSc thesis, they will need to revisit their 

research in conjunction with the determination of the committee and re-present later to be determined between the supervisor, the 

student, and the committee. 

 

The student will move forward and work on completing the written thesis

In collaboration with the supervisor and GAC, the student must complete the CU Health Sciences - Permission to Write Up filable form, 
and submit it to the Grad Admin, along with the CV, GAC form & progress report.

At the 3rd GAC meeting, if all course work and program milestones have been met to date, and the student has made 
substantial progress in their research, the student may request permission to proceed with writing their thesis.


